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COLUMBUS PARKWAY/SPRINGS ROAD CLOSURE SET FOR AUG. 7

As part of the Highlands at Garthe Ranch development, work is being done to

improve the intersection of Columbus Parkway and Springs Road. While these

improvements are being made, the intersection of Columbus Parkway and

Springs Road will be closed to traffic, while Columbus Parkway will remain open

to traffic. This closure will be in effect beginning Monday, August 7, 2006 and will

last approximately two months.

Those wishing to reach Springs Road from Columbus Parkway southbound will

need to turn right on Tennessee Street, then left on Rollingwood Drive, then right

onto Springs Road. Drivers heading north on Columbus Parkway will need to turn

left on Georgia Street, right on Rollingwood Drive, then left onto Springs Road.

All businesses in the area will remain open while work on the road is under way.

Work to be done includes reconfiguration of the intersection, additional drive

lanes and signalized intersections on Columbus Parkway at Springs Road and

Tennessee Street, as well as medians, turn lanes, street lighting and

landscaping.

Every effort will be made to minimize any inconvenience to residents and visitors.

Signage, directional arrows and detours will be installed in order to reroute traffic

around the work area and still provide access to homes and businesses. This

work is expected to take approximately two months.

Please call (707) 643-2914 for general questions. Calls will be returned as

quickly as possible. We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause,

and will try to minimize any impacts. Thank you for your patience.


